
COPY

THE GREAT WAR VETERANS1 ASSOCIATION OF CANADA

ONTARIO PROVINCIAL COMMAND
907 Kent Bldg.

TORONTO.

August 2ii.th, I923.

Mr. E. T. Scammell, 
Provincial Secretary, 
’’The Last Post Fund" , 
583 Church Street, 
T0B6NT0.

Dear Sir:

I have been instructed by our President,
Dr. W. D. Sharpe of Brampton, to extend to you, on behalf 
of the Ontario Provincial Command, a cordial invitation to 
attend Convention of the G.W.V.A. being held in St. Catharines 
September 3rd-M,h-5th and to advise you that he would be very 
pleased if you would address the Convention on behalf of your 
Organization.

I would ask you to please advise me as to 
which date would be the most convenient for you to address 
the delegates.

Yours very truly,
£./S•> *7

For
PRESID7 NT G.W.V.A.(ONT.PROV.COM AND)S.B.

NOTE
The above letter was followed by a telegram received at 

St. Catharines on Saturday afternoon, September 1st, from Dr. 
Sharpe:- "Please address Convention Monday afternoon. &7J


